
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
19 January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 6 Visit - ExploRE RE interactive session at St Luke's Church -Thursday 8th February 2024 

 
As part of the RE curriculum, your children will learn about the Christian faith throughout their schooling.   

An interactive 1-hour session at St Luke’s Church has been arranged and the activities are designed to help 
children ExploRE faith and spirituality from a broadly Christian perspective in a safe, creative, and 
interactive way.   

ExploRE is accessible to everyone whether they have a faith background or not.   

 
The church is asking for a contribution of £1.50 per child which should be payable via School Gateway by 
31st January.   
 
The children need to wear their full school uniform and will be walking to St. Luke’s Church after lunch. 

Poplar Class will attend 1pm-2pm 

Rowan Class will attend 2pm-3pm 

If you have any concerns or questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

L Reynolds and A Park 

Year 6 Class Teachers 

 


